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To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to bring to your attention a matter that concerns me as a hobby greyhound trainer. In 1990,s a 
99 year agreement was signed  with the NSW greyhound board for  a percentage of TAB earnings to go 
back into the greyhound industry that percentage is approx. 13% . I feel this needs to be adjusted the 
prize money is going down and the costs of keeping a greyhound has increased. The way the industry is 
going with no young trainers replacing the older ones that go the industry is  quickly dying. I would 
appreciate it if you can look into it. 


